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The Executive of Werribee Basketball Association (WBA) has launched a 
review of all aspects of our strategy and operations, with the aim of presenting 
an updated strategy to our members and other partners early in the second 
half of this year.  
 
The Executive has contracted The Lonsdale Group (TLG) to assist with the 
review. TLG is a specialist consultancy and advisory practice that has 
significant experience in strategic and high performance planning and 
governance in sport.  Most recently they have worked with; Dandenong, Keilor 
and Knox Basketball Associations, Basketball Victoria, Swimming Australia, 
Volleyball Australia, and Equestrian Australia. 
 
We will also draw on the expertise and skills from within the WBA and also 
plan to work closely with Basketball Victoria. The review will be overseen by 
the Executive, led by our President, Mark Hall, with contributions from others 
as we progress. 
 
“The Future” of Basketball in Wyndham provides many challenges, as we look 
forward to the Werribee Sports & Fitness Centre being redeveloped with 
additional court space. To be ready for these challenges, we must prepare 
ourselves and develop the Association to meet the needs of the Wyndham 
Basketball community into the future. 
 
We plan to provide our community with regular progress updates in upcoming 
months. If you have ideas or suggestions you would like the Executive to 
consider, or if you feel you can assist the Executive with the review, please 
email us at executive@werribeebasketball.com . 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
MARK HALL 
President Werribee Basketball Association 
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